
 

TOAST – CLASS 1 
 
 

2nd  Half Summer Term ending Tuesday 23rd July 2024 

 
 

If you would like your child to receive toast each morning at break 

time, the amount due for the next half term is £6.40. In order for your 

child to receive toast, the amount should be paid online. If you would 
like to pay via Paypoint, please contact the office and we will send 

home a Paypoint Slip. 
 

If payment has not been received by, Thursday 23rd May 2024, we will 
presume that toast is not required therefore your child should bring in 

a healthy snack for break time. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


